Sarah Leach

From: Nancy Bozzato

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 12:48 PM

To: Holly Willford; Sarah Leach; Curtis Thompson

Subject: FW: Comments for Secretary Treasurer of the committee of adjustment

From: Beverly Sneath

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 12:42 PM

To: Nancy Bozzato <NBozzato@pelham.ca>

Subject: Comments for Secretary Treasurer of the committee of adjustment

Please forward to:

To Secretary Treasurer of the Committee of Adjustments:

Regarding File B11/2020P and meeting Dec 1st 2020

Due to my work schedule my husband Jim and | will not be able to attend the Zoom meeting
regarding the application for consent to convey a section of Part 3 (Lot 5 Concession 8) to be added

to the property abutting to the west.

We have some concern about the intended future use of the land and the section of land it will be
attached to if approved and if it will be built on for other than residential.

We have continued to keep the grass cut to reduce weeds and ticks along the edge of the land at 282
Canboro adjacent to and to the north of our property for 35 years.

We would also like to request a copy of the decision of the Committtee of Adjustment and/or notices
of adjournment.

Beverli Sneath



